
Housing Choice Voucher – Portability 

Portability is the ability for a family to move from one voucher jurisdiction to that of 
another while still maintaining the tenant-based voucher. 

Porting from SC Regional Housing Authority No. 1 

1. Mail your written request to PO Box 326, Laurens, SC 29360, Attn: Amber 
Wilson.  Please include the Housing Authority’s name, phone number, and a 
contact person’s name of the area you would like to transfer the voucher. 
 

2. SCRHA #1 will make an appointment with you to complete a new voucher. 
 

3. SCRHA #1 will make an appointment with you to complete a new voucher. 
 

4. SCRHA #1 will contact the Housing Agency you have chosen.  Portability is not 
guaranteed. 
 

5. SCRHA #1 will forward your information to the contact for the Housing Agency 
you have chosen.  You will need to contact them for an appointment to attend 
their tenant briefing. 
 
 
 

Porting to SC Regional Housing Authority No. 1 

1. Contact your current Housing Authority for requesting portability eligibility.  If 
approved, your Housing Authority will email, fax, or mail your paperwork to 
SCRHA No.1. 

2. Contact Amber Wilson at (864) 984-0578 ext. 219 to verify receipt of your 
paperwork and to make an appointment. 


